
 

 

MINUTES 

January 23, 2018  - 6:00pm  

 

▪ Welcome 

 

▪ Recent Event Recap 

o KidStuff Coupon Books - ​First time doing this fundraiser, awesome success.  Good idea to do every other year. 

o 20 Days of Giveaways - ​Huge success as always.  Thank you to the volunteers securing donations.  

o Attic Treasures - ​Some concerns regarding quality and availability of items to all students.  Building does not 

have the space to store collected items.  All in all, it was a fun event for the students to chose holiday gifts for their 

family members.  Thanks to those who donated their time.  

o December Book Fair - ​Successful fair.  Thanks to Geraldine who offered to run the fair. 

o Box Tops - ​Continue clipping and sending in those box tops!  Be sure to send them in in a bag or envelope with 

your child’s name and class on it. 

 

▪ Business 

o PARP​, ​Kim Meyer​ - Seeking out themes and donations for prizes.  If interested in helping please let PTA know.
 

o Fundraisers 

▪ Recovery Room Dine 2 Donate, ​5th Grade Fundraiser 

▪ Love Grams, ​5th Grade Fundraiser 

▪ Panera Night​, PTA Fundraiser ​ - Present members feel we should find a restaurant closer to use. 

▪ Krauses Candy Fundraiser 

▪ School Gear​, Another order for February/March (different colors available) 

o Treasurer’s Report​, ​Shelly Hansen 

o Principal Items, ​Mrs. DonVito-MacPhee 

 

▪ Upcoming Events 

o School Spirit “Dress Up” Day:  ​February 2nd 

o Family Dance: ​ February 9th 6-7:30pm (PTA Meeting at 5:30pm) 

o PARP Kick-Off:​  February 26th  

 

★ Volunteers are entered into a monthly raffle for a $10 gift card! 

 

 

▪ Other Business 

o Vice President Position - ​If interested in running for Vice President please fill out an interest form or email 

pta.school18@gmail.com​  Elections will be held in May. 

  

 

Next PTA Meeting:  February 9th at 5:30pm 

Contact Your PTA:  ​pta.school18@gmail.com 

 

2017-18 PTA Officers: 

Jessica Maloney, ​President 

Amy Fraser, ​Vice President 

Shelly Hansen, ​Treasurer 

Theresa Kaniff,​ Secretary 
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